
Cir.032/2022-23                                                                          Date: 15.11.2022

“Unity is strength. When there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be achieved”

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Akshara Vaagdevi International school!

The management, students and staff of Akshara Vaagdevi International School take pleasure in inviting
you to the Annual Sports Day(La Sante 2)celebrations. The Annual Day will be held

at:  09:30 am on Saturday, 19th November 2022

venue:  Kotla Vijaya Bhaskar Reddy indoor Stadium, Yousufguda

You are requested to note the following to help make the event a success:

For students:

● All students should come in proper sports uniform

● Students should wear white canvas shoes(normal ones). Please do not wear
fancy canvas shoes.

● Students should be properly groomed. Students are expected to keep their hair
short and neat - military cut for boys; two plaits for girls with white ribbons.

● All students must carry eatables( some heavy snacks) and drinks.

For parents:

● Kindly switch off / keep in silent mode your cell phone for the entire duration of the show as the
cell phone frequency interferes with the sound system.

● Please note that seats are not reserved. Gates will open for parents at 9:00 am and the show starts
at 9:30 am sharp. You are requested to be seated 10 minutes before the show begins.(Tentatively
the event will end between 2.00-2.30pm,as all students are participating,Food stalls are arranged )



● Children below the age of 3 years will not be allowed to move around in the auditorium.
Requesting to keep tiny toddlers with you under your watchful eye.

● Students from Nursery, PP1, PP2 , Grades I & II should be coming to the venue with the parents
and handed over to the class teachers directly at the auditorium at 9:00 am dressed in their sports
uniform.

● Students from Grades III to X should report to school( using their own transport) by 7:30 am
sharp on 19.11.2022, from where they will be taken to the venue. All the students should come to
school dressed in their sports dress. Please note that students coming by school transport will be
collected from their daily pickup point 15 mins prior.

● Food Stalls will be set up and Parents can buy from there when they come for the show.

● The school has arranged for professionals to record and photograph the event. If you wish to click
pictures yourself, kindly do so without leaving your seats, as it may disturb the performance and
the audience.

● At the end of the show, kindly pay attention to the dispersal announcements made in the
auditorium and collect your child from the designated area. The children will be handed over to
 you only at the end of the show.

● Please do not enter the backstage area at any time during or after the show.

● Kindly cooperate with the school staff to make the show a grand success. We look forward to
welcoming you at the Annual Day.

 

Warm wishes,

Principal

Akshara Vaagdevi International School


